St Joseph’s Primary School

58-62 Main Street

Killough

Co. Down

BT30 7QD Principal: Mrs F Macfarlane
Tel: 028 44842072

ot June 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

From 9am on Saturday 12 June 2021 you can log in at the link below
to view your child’s placement notification. Remember to use a
supported browser e.g. Google Chrome, Safari or Microsoft Edge.

https://admissions.eani.org.uk/postprimary

Your login details will be the email address and password you
registered with when you applied online. You can check these details
now by visiting the link above and can use the ‘forgot password’ link to
receive an email to reset your password.

Due to the expected volume on Saturday morning a queue will be in
place which will allow parents to log in as quickly as possible.

Information on what action, if any, you need to take depending on the
outcome of your application can be found on the EA website:
https.//www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions

For help and advice you can contact our Admissions Helpline on 028
9598 5595 from 9am on Saturday 12 June, or via email on
postprimaryadmissions@eani.org.uk

Kind regards,
Admissions Administrator



